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Allow me to take this opportunity to express my opposition to this measure. (HB 3166) This measure is just
the reincarnation of Ranked Choice Voting which has been soundly rejected by the voting public.

In the last election RCV was touted as well received in the areas where it has been implemented, but in
reality in some areas the person favored in some areas have lost out and a nobody has been elected. It’'s a
bad idea that has no good outcome.

County Clerks across Oregon have expressed their concerns about RCV and moves control from the
County Clerk to the State.

The voters said NO to Measure 117. Please respect the wishes of the populace.
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